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Visionotes 

 

Stonework Done! 
 

The window well at the back of the church has been rebuilt per the agreement 
signed last fall with John Gishnock, owner of Formecology. The repair has 
completely resolved the motivating factors of safety concerns and damages in 
the basement area had the wall collapsed. The additional benefit of choosing to 
make this repair with stone is that it was deemed an aesthetically pleasing 
resolution that is in harmony with the design of our church. Most recently the 
missing stone in the top of the wall has been replaced to bring the project to its 
conclusion. 

 
Thanks to John and his associates for their attention to detail and the beautiful 
final product. It’s great to see fine workmanship from a hometown firm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


